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October 25, 2018

To Whom it May Concern:

I grew up on Halls Mill Road and lived there for 18 years.

When I heard the idea of putting a public walking trail, that would disturb the ecosystem that exists, I

was confused. There are multiple walking paths nearby, many with access to the Thames River.

Springbank Park (less than a 3-minute walk and fully accessible), Sifton bog, St. Anthony’s Park, Hazelden

Park, Warbler Woods, Riverbend Park, Komoka Provincial Park, etc. The addition of another public

walking trail would serve no purpose other than to disturb the forest and its already at-risk inhabitants.

There is absolutely no need to disturb this small environmentally sensitive area.

Sincerely,

Alysha Santin


